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Friday 7th March 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The Norwood school performance of Alice in Wonderland at The Voyager School is on Tuesday 1st April 

2014 and we have been considering costumes for this event. 

 

Similar to last year, Year 6 will be writing their own scripts based on the story and performing our own 

version of Alice in Wonderland. We aim to include all the characters from the book and your child has 

volunteered to be one of the characters. 

 

For the dress rehearsal and evening performance your child will require the following costume: 

 

Name: 

 

 

Character: 

 

 

Costume: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although it would be excellent if the children looked as authentic as possible, there is no expectation that 

you purchase exact costumes. Children can wear colours of the character and part of the costume that is as 

close as possible. 

 

If you have any questions or need support in obtaining the costume please do not hesitate to speak to any 

member of the Year 6 team. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to our final Voyager performance. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Robertson   Mrs Frost   Mrs Locke   Mrs Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher   Teaching Assistant  Higher Level TA  Head Teacher 


